

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex 307 Cornelius Harnett Boulevard Lillington, NC 27546

> ph: 910-893-7550 fax: 910-893-9429

October 23, 2003

Mark Chrest 60 Cyra Ct. Fuquay-Varina, NC 27526

Dear Mr.Chrest,

I visited your property on October 20, 2003 to investigate your septic system for potential damage. I observed that a utility line had been trenched into the drain field. One step down was visibly broken. Although no other damage was observed the utility line may have caused weak spots in the drain field. This could lead to future failures.

To prevent any immediate failures the step down must be repaired and the utility trench must be completely backfilled. In my best professional opinion the installation of the utility line through the drain field may lead to failure of your septic system.

Please feel free to contact me with any other questions or concerns that you have about your septic system.

Respectfully

Oliver Tolksdorf, RS

Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department